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Toulemonde

Hi,

This street as no awning and, as it is part of the conversation area, I feel it should not have one as it will affect 

the street heritage. There is already an oversize sign signalling this café presence. 

There is no use for awning also as there is not enough space to put tables and chairs on this pavement as it is 

only 2.3 m and a clear unobstructed passage of 1.8 m need to remain on both sides pavement

I have noticed tables of 4 being put in front of the cafe and mentioned it to the manager, as there was a clear 

safety issue (I saw a couple and a kid pushed out onto the road due to lack of pavement place). There was 

also no space for wheel chairs to pass

Please inform the management of local rules and regulations that protects residents, wheelchair users and 

visually impaired people.

There is a clear safety risk as every one will be pushed onto the road. I don't think there is technically space 

for outside furniture

Thank you for your consideration

Kind regards

Erwan
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